Dodge County Board of Supervisors

June 17, 2020

Nebraska Emergency Management Agency
2433 N'W 24th Street

Lincoln NE 68524

RE: Dodge County HMGP Property Elevation Project

To Whom it May Concern,
Dodge County is requesting financial assistance through FEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Grant

Program, to assist homeowners in completing flood risk mitigation measures to their homes in
the Special I'lood Hazard Area along the Elkhorn River and Platte River systems. All of the
homes/parcels in this application are in Dodge County.

As the sub-applicant for these funds, the County Board approved this project on March, 11th
2020, and 1s committed to funding the local share of this project. These funds will be available
for the duration of this project. The homeowners will ultimately be responsible for the local
share costs for their property, which may also be partially offset by long-term recovery funds
and private foundation funds were available, Dodge County will assist the homeowners
throughout the project process and will be the conduit for all documentation and sub-grant pro-

CES85€s.

If you have any questions please call Tom Smith, the County’s Emergency Management Direc-
tor, at 402-727-2785. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chair, Dodge County
Board of Supervisors

Bob Missel, Chairman

Lon Strand, Vice-Chairman
David W. Saalfeld

Doug Backens

Bob Bendig

Dan M. Weddle
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